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With the understanding that amendments are coming for some legislation that would affect
Bend and addressed adding of affordable houseing. | would support the concept. It would be
helpful if in the future that some indication of the issues that the placeholder legislation is
addressing would be put in the bill. The very wide open manner that has been used is
confusing and raises concerns that do not need to be raised.
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